FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Katherine Harris i
Secretary of State -
September 1, 1999 o
S00Q0EATSIEREY
Leonardo A. Roth, Esq. ~03,/01 /95~ -0i3
9350 South Dixie Highway Sbkdnl, 00 w5000

Penthouse 2
Miami, FL 33156

SUBJECT: NEW HORIZONS INTERNATIONAL TRADING COFiP
Ref. Number: P97000019855

This letter is to advise ?rou that as of September 1, 1992 the Amendment (filed
5/4/99) fo&‘ NEW HORIZONS INTERNATIONAL TRADING CORP. has been
reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #93667-A as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank. o _

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me. -
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314 T



